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Dates for your diary

Spring Festival, 2pm

Class 3 residential 
meeting, 3:30 pm

PTA Fun Run / Bank 
Holiday

Year 6 SATs 

22/4/22

25/4/22

2/5/22

w/c 9/5/22

Do you have any spare time that 
you can offer to come into school 
and listen to readers? We want the 
children to read to an adult as 
much as possible, which parent 
volunteers can help provide. Even if 
this is only 15 or 30 minutes a week 
on a regular basis, it will all help.  
Please let Mr Rance know if you 
have any availability. 

A reminder that this Friday at 2pm we will be holding our Spring Festival, which will be a mixture of 
dance and music performed by the children. Please do not arrive at the school before 1:50 pm. All 
families are welcome to join us.

Spring Festival

Of course, the photo is actually showing 
the 55 boxes of Crispy Crème doughnuts 
ordered by families to raise money for 
the PTA. Altogether, this has raised a 
fantastic £237.50, so thank you to all 
those who purchased these to raise 
money for the school. A special thanks 
goes to Herbies mum who organised this 
fund-raising effort.

Office staff doughnut addiction is getting out of hand! 

The staff and I have discussed the timing of the weekly Sharing Assembly, as we would prefer to have 
more support staff available than we have at our disposal on a Friday afternoon. Therefore, we will now 
be holding these assemblies at 9:20 am on a Monday morning. The first of these will be on 25th April. We 
hope that you can join us. – once you have dropped off your child, please leave through the school gate 
and walk around to the front entrance.

Sharing Assembly

Reading volunteers


